BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PLYMOUTH, MASSACHUSETTS

December 20, 2004

The Selectmen held their weekly meeting on Monday, December 20, 2004, 6:45 p.m. at the Town Hall, 11 Lincoln Street:    

Present:
Kenneth A. Tavares, Chairman


David F. Malaguti, Vice Chairman 



Anthony R. Schena

Mark D. Sylvia, Acting Town Manager 



Melissa Arrighi, Assistant Town Manager

Reaffirmation of Vote – On a motion by Mr. Malaguti, seconded by Mr. Schena, the Board voted to reaffirm their vote of December 14, 2004 regarding the single rate for the FY05 Property Tax Classification. 3-0-0.

Letter – Mr. Sylvia informed the Board that the Visitor Services Board had sent a complimentary letter about the wonderful job that the Department of Public Works had done on the decorating of Plymouth Center and North Plymouth. 

Gift – Mr. Sylvia explained that Mr. Talcott had gifted $25,000 to the Town to be used for Affordable Housing.  On a motion by Mr. Schena, seconded by Mr. Malaguti, the Board voted to accept Mr. Talcott's check in the amount of $25,000.00 to be used for Affordable Housing. Voted 3-0-0 approved.

On a motion by Mr. Malaguti, seconded by Mr. Schena, the Board voted to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. to enter into their Joint Meeting with the School Committee.  Voted 3-0-0 adjourned.

Melissa Arrighi, Assistant Town Manager
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